Jerald Ducay

From: Matthew Cyr on behalf of Community Development
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 8:17 AM

To: Jerald Ducay

Subject: FW: Greenway Keller Addition

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Pat Kahlig [mailto:pat76248@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 8:28 PM

To: Community Development <communitydevelopment@cityofkeller.com>
Subject: Re: Greenway Keller Addition

Thank you for your response. Sorry I did not respond sooner. Yes, it does seem that I did not realize that this
development was really a small strip mall. Being a multi-tenant building that seems to indicate it is really a
strip mall, I cannot support it. My reason is that there are several strip malls that have vacancies, so I feel that
needs to be taken into consideration.

Thank you,

Pat Kahlig
608 Bancroft Rd
Keller

On Mon, Oct 28, 2019, 1:33 PM Community Development <communitydevelopment@ecityofkeller.com>
wrote:

Hello Pat,

. I think there may be some confusion on what is being proposed here, this proposed plan is for retail/restaurants, not
for a multi-tenant building. Do you have a phone number that can be reached? | can put you in contact with the
Planner on this project and he would be happy to discuss any questions or concerns that you may have.

Thanks,
Matthew Cyr | Planning Tech.

Community Development
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